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****************************************************

My Heartfelt Thanks to EVERYONE in our COMMUNITY
who is helping Nana's House realize our dream! 

Kim Frodge

****************************************************



************************************************

Stay Tuned for our Newsletter with
More Details Coming Soon!
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